Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution
Woods Hole, MA 02543

Phone: (617) 548-1400

Telex: 951679

1 September 1986

Mark Hartley
209 W. Cottonwood
Palmer, Alaska 99645

Dear Mr. Hartley,

I would be very happy to answer any questions possible about our work
with the TITANIC and to learn more about Palmer, Alaska. I look forward to
hearing from you and your students.

Our Public Information Office does expect to have slidesr photographs:
etc. available within a month or so; there will be a charge to cover the
costs of producing and shipping the material as the demand is simply too
great for the Institution to be able to afford free distribution. I have
asked the Office to notify you when they have a list of what is available.
Later this year: a videotape based on the video which J. J. took this summer
during our explorations, will also be available for purchase. I will keep
you informed.

In the meantime, I am enclosing a copy of the brochure about the
TITANIC which the Institution produced after the 1985 discovery. I hope

that you will enjoy it.
Dr. Robert D. Ballard

Senior Scientist
Deep Submergence Laboratory
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